
The organizing committee for the 2025 Workplace
Health and Safety Conference is now accepting
presentation proposals from professionals eager to
share their knowledge and expertise at the 2025
conference.

We are looking for presentations that highlight
innovative practices, emerging trends, and best practices
in occupational health and safety. This is an excellent
opportunity to contribute to the ongoing conversation
about creating safer workplaces across Prince Edward
Island.

Submissions will be assessed based on their relevance,
practical application, and potential to engage and inspire
our audience.

If you have a topic that can help shape the future of
workplace safety on PEI, we encourage you to submit a
proposal by the deadline. Let’s work together to build
safer, healthier workplaces across the province.

2025 Workplace Health and Safety Conference

Submission

Each submission should include:

Name(s) of presenter(s)

Position and organization/affiliation of
presenter(s)

Title of the presentation

Presentation description. Maximum
of 75 words.

Brief biography of presenter(s). Maximum
of 75 words.

Email address and phone number
where you can be reached.

Presentation submission requirements

SPEAKERS
Call For

Submit your proposal at prevention@wcb.pe.ca

All submissions should be in English.

Notification of acceptance
Following a thorough review and evaluation by the committee, you will be notified by email if your proposal
is selected. Notifications will be sent by Friday, December 20.

wcb.pe.ca
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